
                                                                                                                                                   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday 4th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

CAFOD Big Lent Walk   
 

This Lent we are supporting CAFOD and joining other schools around the country to help support 
our global neighbours. 
 
To raise money, we are going to be challenging the children to collectively walk/run 200km over 
the next 4 weeks leading up to Easter beginning on Monday 10th March.  
 
As part of their weekly PE sessions the children will be walking or running laps of the playground 
and we will keep a total of the number of kilometres completed. 
 
We are asking that each child be sponsored by family and friends for the total number of 
kilometres they complete over the period. We are suggesting a donation of 20p per kilometre. All 
children should complete at least 1 kilometre a week.  
 
At the end of the 4 weeks we will inform your child of their total number of kilometres so they can 
let family and friends know who have sponsored them. All of the money raised will then go to 
CAFOD.     
 
Today your child is bringing home their sponsorship form and we hope you will support us in this 
exciting Big Lent Walk challenge. By raising money together, we will be supporting our brothers 
and sisters around the world and living out our school mission.    
 
We look forward to keeping you updated on our progress - please check the weekly newsletter!  
 
With best wishes, 
 

 
Mrs Amelia Harding                                                                                                                          
                                                         
                        

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 

Tel: 01803 613095    Email:  admin@olota.uk 
Website:  www.ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
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